
Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting

April 14, 2011

Meeting  was held at Pillar Rock.  Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Treasurer, , Bob Kent in President 
Aaron Gimmeson’s absence.

Minutes -  approved as corrected for March general meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report  - checking $7099.33 including savings.
Moved and seconded that outstanding bills be paid.  Motion passed.

Continuing to search for alternative banks/credit unions that will not charge for non-profit organizations.

Please pay dues if they are outstanding.

Old Business:  none

New Business:  Car show at nursing home on Nelson Road.  Tuesday, May 10th from 10 AM – 3 PM.  Food will 
be served.

Chris Roberts of the Quincy Valley Lion’s Club brought the restored 1954 Ford Fairlane that they will raffle 
off on December 3, 2011.  Tickets are $5.00 each and 100% of proceeds will go to the community.  All 
members invited to have a look after the meeting.

Larry stated the Keith Fiaut, Ephrata Club passed.  His son has cars and hous for sale..  

BBCC Foundation will have their annual auction/banquet on May 21st.  The theme is 1950’s.  Paul Harai 
suggested that we bring some autos out.  More information at next meeting.

Joe Johnson says that Del Wiberg found repair manuals in the Memories R Forever museum.  Joe has them 
at this time for anyone interested, contact Joe.

Broadway Bar and Grill is asking that cars be shown on Wednesday evening from 6-8 PM.

Web Master – Raffle entry is on-line.  

A discussion was held regarding the sign that Paul has.  They cost $27, and he has 4 left.  The club voted to 
reimburse him.  

MLCCC  30th Annual Spring Festival Car Show – Joe Johnson, Chair

Next meeting Tuesday 4/26/2011, Public Library, 6:30 PM  Please attend.

 HELP NEEDED FROM ALL MEMBERS

Individual trophies sponsored by club members:   $10.00  

New Sponsors:  Agri Fix and Pops In and Out.

Molses Lake Transmission is again donating a transmission for raffle.  $1,300 value.



Joe gave a special thank you to LaDell for all the work he has done securing sponsorships.

DUCK:   Passed from Joe Johnson to Clay and Karen Crook.  It seems they followed the wrong car when traveling 
to the Gumball Rally

Poem:  Larry shared an Easter poem with us.

Car of the Month:  Sandy Harris

Door Prizes:  Amy, tool kit

50/50 Drawing:  $25.00, Sandy Blazer

Respectfully submitted,  
Mary Mayo, Secretary

NEXT MEETING, MAY 12TH, AT PLACE TO BE NAMED LATER.  JUANITA WILL HANDLE 
ARRANGEMENTS
CALLING COMMITTEE WILL LET US KNOW.


